
November 1, 2016 

 

Dear Brother Knights: 

 

2017 ANNUAL INDIANA STATE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS HANDICAP BOWLING 

TOURNAMENT –INDIANAPOLIS, IN 

 

Monsignor Downey Council #3660 is proud to be hosting the 74th Annual Indiana 

State Handicap Bowling Tournament in Indianapolis, IN. 

 

The tournament will run on the weekend of February 4-5, 2017.    All times are EST.   

All events are to be bowled at Hindel Lanes, 6833 Massachusetts Avenue, 

Indianapolis, IN, 46226, Telephone No. 317-545-1231 

 

 

February 4, 2017 – 11:00 am                          Singles/Doubles  

 

February 5, 2017 – 9:00 am & 12:00 pm      Team 

 

The tournament is a handicap tournament and is open to all types of bowlers from the 

beginner to the experienced bowler.      Come join your Brother Knights for a weekend of fun. 

 

The bowling entry fees are $80.00 per team; Doubles/Singles $20 per bowler per event; 

and $2.00 for All Events.   Please make checks payable to the Knights of Columbus 

Bowling Tournament.    No partial fees are accepted. 

 

If you have any questions about the tournament, please call me at 317-784-2592 or 

by email:  pruth60@sbcglobal.net. 

 

Please forward entries to Paul Ruth, 5540 Hill Rise Drive, Indianapolis, IN   46237. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you at the tournament in Indianapolis. 

 

Fraternally yours, 

 

Paul Ruth 
 

Paul Ruth, Tournament Chairman 

2017 Indiana State Knights of Columbus Bowling Tournament 

 

Enclosure:  Tournament Entry Blank  (Please feel free to make copies for multiple entries.) 
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